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Every student is known, valued and cared for in our school 

Newsletter  

 Friendship & Learning                                      30  May 2023               Term 2 - Week 6

Dear Families, 

With the school transitioning to a new online student data 

system, it is important that parents create an online account 

through the School Bytes Parent portal. A green note with step 

by step instructions was sent home on Wednesday. If you are 

unsure of what to do, please go to the following link or call the 

school. We appreciate you actioning this as a matter of 

importance. Login by clicking here: School Bytes Parent Portal   

Air Conditioner upgrade: As part of the air conditioner upgrade, 

the school will also be supplied with solar panels in the coming 

months.  

Stage 3 Camp: Stage 3 will be attending camp in Brisbane in 

week 9 of term. Ms Currie will also be attending to support Mr 

Henderson. Please make sure payments are up to date.  

Story Dogs: The wonderful Faith has volunteered to bring in 

Trixie dog to support our students with their reading. The story 

dogs program will run each Monday on the school grounds for 

the remainder of the year. We are all looking forward to having 

Faith and Trixie at school.  

Stage 2 excursion: Stage 2 will be heading off on a World 

Environment Day excursion next Tuesday. This program is    co-

ordinated by Lismore City Council and provides our students 

with the opportunity to engage in educational activities that 

support students to better look after our environment.  

Friday afternoon clubs: Students are invited to select a ‘club’ 

style activity to be run on a Friday afternoon by staff. Clubs 

include: Marimbas, Coding, Bracelet Making and Art/Craft. 

Students have selected their clubs and we are excited to 

begin!  

Have a wonderful week everyone 

Amanda van den Berg 

Principal. 

 

https://portal.schoolbytes.education/auth/login?return_to=https%253A%252F%252Fportal.schoolbytes.education%252F&error=unauthenticated


 

 

So many learning opportunities in the 1/2 

classroom this Term. We’ve been exploring data in 

mathematics. First we ask a question to find out 

information, then we collect the evidence and 

compare our findings. Most popular lego colour in 

building was red, most popular fruit was 

blueberries.  

We have a wonderful volunteer Faith who has 

trained her dog up to be a ‘reading dog’. Several of 

our students were lucky enough to read with Faith 

and Trixie this week.  

Finally we’ve been trying to get outside as much as 

possible: games in the sun, sport under the 

basketball court and athletics practice.  



 

 



 

 

 

Mobile Library 

Dunoon 11.15am—12.15 pm 

Community News 

Have you created your School Bytes  

parent account?  

Please do so ASAP.  

If you need help, please contact the 

school. 

 


